


managers are keeping rents high, not offering any alternatives to 12 month leases starting in the fall 

when most students need to be on campus, and charging extremely high fees to relet apartment 

contracts. They refuse to adjust prices after the massive fall wave out of fear of undercutting their fall 

peak.  

 

I'm not well informed about local law or policy that may influence these issues, but perhaps there'd be a 

way to incentivize apartment building owners to break these exploitative and wasteful pricing 

mechanisms eroding affordable housing in the city.  

 

Best, 

 

 




